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Carolina Power & Light Company 
PO Box 1551 
411 Fayetteville Street Mall 
Raleigh NC 27602
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RULES & D0R. BRANCH 
US NRC 

CP&L Letter: PE&RAS 00-003 
January 7, 2000

David L. Meyers, Chief, 
Rules and Directives Branch 
Office of Administration 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555

Comments on Draft Regulatory Guide DG-1094, "Fire Protection for 
Operating Nuclear Power Plants" (64 FR 58461 - October 29, 1999)

In the Federal Register (October 29, 1999), the NRC issued Draft Regulatory Guide DG- 1094 for 
public comment. Comments were requested by January 7, 2000. Carolina Power & Light 
Company (CP&L), has participated in an industry effort with NEI to collect and transmit 
comments. Based on our participation and review of this collective effort, CP&L endorses the 
comments transmitted by NEI letter dated January 7, 2000, Industry Comments on Draft 
Regulatory Guide DG-1094, "Fire Protection for Operating Nuclear Power Plants ".  

Please contact Steve Hardy at (919) 546-2631 if you have questions.  

Sincerely, 

/Original Signed By J R. Caves / 

John R. Caves 
Regulatory Affairs 

cc: Mr. L. A. Reyes, Regional Administrator - Region II 
Mr. J. B. Brady, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - SHNPP, Unit No. 1 
USNRC Resident Inspector - HBRSEP, Unit No. 2 
Mr. R. J. Laufer, NRR Project Manager - SHNPP, Unit No. 1 
Mr. T. A. Easlick, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - BSEP, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 
Mr. R. Subbaratnam, NRR Project Manager - HBRSEP, Unit No. 2 
Mr. A. G. Hansen, NRR Project Manager - BSEP, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 
F. Emerson, Nuclear Energy Institute
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